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This is a time of farewell and changes at Barnet Brookside.   
 

We are now entering the last 6 weeks of the ministry of Revd Colin Smith who has 

been part of our church family for the last 14 years and has overseen significant 

change in the life of the church with the three stages of redevelopment of 

Brookside, the integration of High Barnet and Brookside churches, the setting up of 

the East Barnet Anglican-Methodist Partnership to name but a few. 
 

We will have a number of opportunities to say farewell but the main event will be 

on Saturday 11th July from 7pm at Brookside, where we will be holding a social 

gathering with buffet and barbeque.  The other events are advertised inside. 
 

The circuit have been unsuccessful in the search for a new minister for us and 

Manor Drive, so for the next year we will have ministerial cover provided by Revd 

Shaun Sanders and Revd David Newton.  Revd Michael Giles will be taking over as 

Superintendent.  We will enter the next years stationing process in September. 
 

We also saw the last meeting of the Wesley Guild in May due to diminishing 

numbers turning up on a weekly basis.  Thanks must be expressed to Doreen 

Clixby and Vivienne Davies and all those before them who have organised such a 

wonderful varied programme.  The Church Council will look at ways of hopefully 

carrying on the social elements and external speakers in a different format in due 

course. 
 

This brings me to the last farewell on my list - and that is this magazine.  Over the 

last couple of years it has been getting ever more difficult to fill the magazine with 

new and exciting things and with the closure of Wesley Guild my stalwart reporter 

Edward Eldred will have less to report on and the ministerial meanders will stop 

after this magazine.  We had a discussion at the AGM and we will be publishing 

articles on the website - www.barnetbrookside.co.uk and we will look at having an 

expanded set of notices on a regular basis to advertise forthcoming events and 

reports on things that have happened. 

Graham Wheeler, Editor 
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